
Dear Expectant Family,  

 

We cannot imagine how difficult this time is for you as you consider a forever home for your 
child. We want you to know how much we respect your decision for your child and how truly 
brave and strong you are for making this decision. We know that you want the best for your 
baby. As parents, we plan to honor and respect your relationship to your child through open 
discussion and an open adoption if this is something you choose.    
 
A little bit about us… Rob is from Illinois and has been living in Colorado since 2009. Kendra was 
born and raised in Colorado and has a lot of family close by. We have been a couple since 
January 2010 and married in April 2012. From the first time we met, we were inseparable. We 
have a wonderful marriage and are excited to grow our family. In 2018, we adopted our 
beautiful daughter, Olivia through Hope's Promise. Olivia is excited to be a big sister and we are 
blessed that she gets to be a part of this journey to grow our family. We are so excited to add a 
little one to our family! 
 
Olivia attends a Montessori preschool and we believe in this philosophy for our home and our 
children's education. Kendra plans on taking three months leave from work, and Rob will take 
the first month off so we can bond and develop secure attachments with the baby. Kendra's 
employer has an infant at work program. For the first year, we plan on having the baby home 
with us. We will then look at a Montessori program for childcare. 
 
Thank you again for taking your time to learn about our family. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Rob and Kendra 

 

"For I know the plans I have for you, declares the LORD, plans to prosper you and not to 

harm you, plans to give you hope and a future," Jeremiah 29:11 


